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Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion fall 2023 $    1 Million  

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - early 2024 $ 2.9 Million 

CFLRoads.com 

Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) is planning safety and 
operational improvements along North 
Orange Avenue (State Road (S.R.) 527) 
from Magnolia Avenue to north of Rollins 
Street in the City of Orlando.  
 
The project proposes to convert the 
existing outside travel lanes into on-street 
parking from Magnolia Avenue to north of 
Ivanhoe Boulevard. This improvement 
will provide safer parking while 
maintaining acceptable traffic flow. 
 

The project also recommends pedestrian 
crossing enhancements such as raised 
crosswalks and raised intersections at 
carefully chosen locations along the 
corridor. Other proposed safety 
improvements include the addition of curb extensions and floating islands to shorten pedestrian crossing distances 
and to define existing on-street parking. These changes intend to enhance safety for both motorists and pedestrians 
by reducing travel speeds along the corridor.  
 

Additionally, this segment of North Orange Avenue will be repaved to extend the life of the existing roadway. 
Drainage modifications, traffic signal improvements, new signage and pavement markings, and sidewalk curb ramp 
reconstruction to comply with Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements are also planned. To further 
enhance pedestrian safety, lighting upgrades are also proposed at the existing signalized crosswalks. 
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*subject to change 

 

Recommended changes would allow 
the existing outside travel lanes to be 
used for additional on-street parking. 
Curb extensions and floating islands 
are proposed for safer pedestrian and 
parking conditions. 
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